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wanted to let you know that Tony Stevens was 

over here doing some minor electrical work for 

us in McCain.  He was quick, efficient, and 

pleasant.  Great to have folks like that on your 

staff.  Many thanks for all that your staff does 

to help us here in the 0XVLF�'HSDUWPHQW�´�� 

Peggy Matthews from the Department of 
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